
 
 
 
 
November 17, 2013 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  

It is with pleasure that I recommend Marco Cadario for performances and master classes. I 

invited Mr Cadario to perform on the Central College campus in October 2013, during which time he 

performed as a soloist, as a vocal accompanist, and taught an organ master class. His performances are 

consistently outstanding; he performs with great technical ability, but also with a sensitive and creative 

musicality. I have personally enjoyed performing with Marco on several occasions, and look forward to 

future collaborations. Mr. Cadario’s organ master class was very well-received by students; his teaching 

methods were flexible and adaptable to the various level of organists on our campus. 

In addition to Marco Cadario’s musical and pedagogical abilities, it must be noted that he is also 

a kind and generous person. I very much enjoyed working with him, both as a fellow performer and as a 

guest artist. I encourage you to contact me for any further information, or for clarification on any aspect 

of my recommendation. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Cynthia Krenzel, D.M.A  
Associate Professor of Music  
Central College 
krenzelc@central.edu 
Cynthia-doggett.com 
(641) 230-0735 
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